THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-1164

Department of English
PAR 110

(512) 471-4991 March 19, 1985

John J, Ruszkiewicsz
Director of Freshman English

Dear John:

I understand your reasons for requesting that the FEPC Textbook
subcommittee remove the Corder/Ruszkiewicz Handbook of Current Eng-
1ish / 7th Edition from its list of handbooks under consideration
for adoption next year.:

The subcommittee, however, has decided unanimously to consider
every textbook sent to us by a publisher. We feel that selection of
the best books for our freshman makes necessary impartial considera-
tion of the widest range of texts. Given the arduous and objective
nature of our selection process, we are confident that no potential
exists for charges of conflict of interest.

Sincerely,

Rite Lt

Kate Frost
Associate Director
Freshman English

cc: Mara Holt
Beth Daniell




